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Dear parent/carer, 

A busy week for extra-curricular events.  Some of our Y5 and Y6 children attended a Lent 

Event at St Matthew’s on Tuesday evening.  We have some pupil voice below.  Then on 

Wednesday night, Miss Young’s dance club attended the Gateshead Dance Festival.  They 

were quite simply amazing!  They performed with confidence, collaboration and precision.  

It was a fantastic event; one I am sure they will all remember for a long time. Thank you to 

our parents for coming along and supporting them with applause and the odd tweet.  We 

enjoyed our Y1 Lent Liturgy, this morning.  Well done to our Y1 children who delivered the 

liturgy clearly and thoughtfully.  We have our final Y6 journey through Lent, stations of the 

cross, next Thursday, 1:30pm at St Agnes’ Church.  Year 6 parents are very welcome to join 

us. 

Class Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 93.33% 99.03% 96.58% 95.47% 98.15% 94.05% 97.01% 

Congratulations to Year 1 great whole school attendance this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY FLYER                                        Friday 22nd  March  2024 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception class:  Summer & Harry 

 

Year 1:  Katia & Eleanor 

 

Year 2:   Isaac & Jessica 

 

Year 3:    Ryan & Matthew 

 

Year 4:  Ethan & William 

 

Year 5: Thea & Molly 

 

Year 6: Emelia & Johan 

 

Behaviour and wellbeing survey data and 

response report 

We have sent out a comprehensive report to 

parents with feedback and changes made. 

The main changes include: 

Communication systems and calendar updates 

SEND provision and outside agency involvement 

Reduced weekly homework 

Celebration of achievements outside of school 

Sports event updates 

Buddy systems on the yard 

This report was sent to parents on 21.3.24 

through Arbor email 

New website calendar link: all dates available, 

this can be accessed to check events, dates and 

times. 

St Agnes Catholic Primary School, Crawcrook – 

Part of the Bishop Wilkinson Catholic Education 

Trust (bwcet.com) 

 

 

 

https://stagnescrawcrook.bwcet.com/
https://stagnescrawcrook.bwcet.com/
https://stagnescrawcrook.bwcet.com/
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All teacher-led clubs start at 3:20pm until 4:20pm 

Club / day Year groups staff 
Film club Tuesday Year 1 & Year 2 Mrs Stephenson 

Young citizens Tuesday Year 3-Year 6 Miss Young 
Choir Wednesday Year 3- Year 6 Mrs Dixon 

Revision club Thursday Year 6 Mrs Pinnella Noble 

Bollywood Dancing 
Thursday 

Year 4 and Year 5 Mrs Ghodake 

Multi-sports club 
Tuesday 

Year 3 and Year 4 Mr Stewart-Tilling 

Outdoor games club 
Wednesday  

Year 5 and Year 6 Mr Macgregor 

All teacher led clubs begin wk beg: 22.4.24 apart from Y6 revision club 

starting 18.4.24 

 

Teacher – led clubs can be booked from Monday 25th March 6:30pm.  

Payment made via Arbor. 

 

Coach-led clubs – please see attached flyer for these clubs 

Club/day Year groups Coach 
Karate/ Monday All classes Jamie Carroll 

Forest Adventurers / 
Tuesday 

All classes Suzanne Goodwin 

Irish Dancing / 
Wednesday 

All classes Kelly Hendry 

 

All coach led clubs can be booked directly with the organisation. 
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Safeguarding information 

Focus: Online Wellbeing 

This link is taken from the NSPCC website with a focus on some of the scenarios we have 

been discussing in school through our RHE curriculum, Computing curriculum and online 

safety assemblies. 

Supporting children's wellbeing online | NSPCC 

 

The Lent Event (Y5 & Y6) 

The Lent Event was great fun.  We danced to religious music, with actions.  It was good to get to know other 

people from different schools.  We had group tasks to do where we got to speak to children from other 

schools.’ (Zach Y6) 

‘We did lots of activities, we sang songs, dances, races, teamwork challenges. It was fun and exciting.  I would 

definitely go again.  We also got a cup with lots of sweets in.’ Elsa (Y6) 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-wellbeing/
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Gateshead Dance Festival 2024 

Equality 

‘Going to the dance festival, was a once in a lifetime experience that I loved.  I liked watching 

the other schools perform on stage.  When I was performing on stage, it felt like nothing 

else.’  Ivy (Y6) 

‘At the dance festival, we watched many other dances and performed our own amazing 

dance.  As a special treat, we had a singer called Channy Thompson come and do some 

singing.  I really enjoyed the experience of being on the stage.’ Eva (Y6) 

‘Once we got to the Sage, we gathered with our school.  Our dance was 2nd last.  I was super 

nervous, but once on stage I really enjoyed it.  I also got to see the bridge lit up.’  Lottie (Y5) 

‘We watched 14 dances before it was our turn.  We did really well and I enjoyed it.’ Tino (Y5) 

‘We listened to Channy first.  We lined up, got on stage, tried our best and I loved it!’ Cassidy 

(Y5) 
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Safeguarding Notification 

We have been made aware of a WhatsApp group called 'everyone you know x' which 
is going around North Tyneside aimed at year 6 students.  There are currently 500 
members, and the group encourages members to self-harm.  

It has been disclosed that there is a social media trend whereby young people are 
being encouraged to take overdoses on a points scoring system. 

We would like to make parents aware of this concerning notification.   

I have spoken to Y5 and Y6 about the name of the group ‘everyone you know’ but not 
divulged any detail other than to inform a trusted adult immediately.   

Please contact the school if you have any concerns regarding this. 

 

  

 

 

   

 


